
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

This half term, we will be looking at fractions again, 

focusing on fractions of amounts, equivalent 

fractions, along with comparing and ordering 

fractions.   We will also be looking at time, where 

we will be learning to tell the time, learning about 

the months of the year, and the quantity of time. 

The children will also be given the opportunity to 

use their understanding to solve some problem 

solving tasks.   

 

RE 

This half term we will be learning 

about Hindu Beliefs in Hinduism. 

We will also be looking at sharing 

and community in Sikhism.  

 

PSHE 

This term we will be looking at 

the SCARF unit on ‘Being My 

Best’.  Children will explore ways 

in which they can look after 

themselves and their bodies, in 

order for them to be the best 

version of themselves.  

 

Geography 

This term in geography we will be 

looking at our blue planet. We 

will be looking at the oceans and 

how they are under threat 

through pollution and over 

fishing.  We will be looking  at 

ways in which we can protect our 

blue planet.  

Science 

This half term we will be looking 

at the CIRCLE OF LIFE of Plants.  

We will be looking at plant parts, 

plant lifecycles and the 

requirements for plant life and 

reproduction.  

 

                    English 

We will be learning about the following texts/films: 

• The Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane 

• Flotsom by David Wiesner  

• The Mysteries of Harris Burdick by Chris 

Van Allsberg. 

We will be producing a range of writing about 

the texts/films.  We will continue to focus on 

reading for fluency and reading 

comprehension.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art/DT 

This term we will be 

exploring plant art, and 

focusing on artists who 

focus on leaf and flower 

art.  We will be exploring a 

range of mediums to 

capture the colours, detail 

and texture of plants. 

 

 

 

Computing 

This term we will be 

looking at creating power 

point presentations with 

information and we will be 

sharing them with others.  
We will also continue to 

explore internet safety  

 

 

 

PE 

We will be learning about 

different athletic sports and skills.  

We will also looking at striking 

and fielding skills.    

 

Music/French 

French: The children have made a start 

to a new topic all about holidays. We 

have located places in France to take a 

holiday and the children will learn how 

to use a bilingual dictionary to find 

new vocabulary when labelling a beach 

or mountain holiday scene. Music: The 

children are learning more about 

musical styles through listening, 

singing and playing instruments. 

        


